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I-275 SB ramp to I-75 NB (Manatee County) Bridge Deck Replacement 436299-1-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Bridge Deck

Replacement
Phase Completed
Limits Manatee County

I-275
southbound
ramp to
northbound I-75

Project Start July 29, 2018
Road I-275

I-75
Construction
Cost

$8 million

Estimated
Completion

2020

Contractor Cone & Graham,
Inc.

Contact Information
Media Contact
  Lauren Hatchell
  941-708-4418
  Lauren.hatchell@dot.state.fl.us

About
This project was completed in May 2020.

This project involves replacing the concrete bridge deck of the
southbound I-275 ramp to northbound I-75 in Manatee County. 

This work requires the complete closure of the ramp. All traffic
choosing to travel from SB I-275 in Manatee County to NB I-75 will
be detoured off the interstate at US 41. 

For additional details;
 http://www.swflroads.com/i275/i75bridgedeckreplacement.pdf

http://www.swflroads.com/i275/i75bridgedeckreplacement.pdf

